
 

DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO 

Office of Communications 
2110 Broadway  Sacramento, CA 95818-2541  (916) 733-0154  Fax (916) 733-0195 

 

 
 To: Bulletin editors, webmasters, myParish App administrators, and social media managers 

 From: Bryan J. Visitacion, Director of Media and Communications 

 Date: April 6, 2020 

 Subject: Communications workshops postponed 

 

Hello. 

 

Due to the current situation regarding COVID-19, this Spring’s Truth & “Likes”: Essentials of Church 

Communications series (www.scd.org/faithcomms) is postponed until the Fall with dates to be announced. 

 

If you are involved in your parish communications, please request to join our private SCD Communications 

Facebook Group. Let’s share what your community is doing to reach parishioners and how we can support each 

other during this time: www.facebook.com/groups/SCDComms 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Bryan J. Visitacion 

Director of Media and Communications 

bvisitacion@scd.org 

916-733-0154 
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